
2020 is DEFINITELY a 

memorable year!   
 

19-20 Yearbooks Still Available 
 

If you were not able to snag yours before March of 

last year, here’s your moment. 

 

Books are $45  
(only cash or check made out to PMS) 

 

Mrs. Kassabaum will be set up outside the 

cafeteria to sell them at lunches  

Mon Aug. 31 through Fri. September 4th 
 

Questions?  

Text Mrs. Kassabaum via Google Voice 0168-(813) 815  or send an email to 

kkassaba@pasco.k12.fl.us  

Don’t miss out!  Once they’re gone, they’re gone! 
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